
From: Jonathan Pearson
To: NI Enquiries; Manston Airport
Subject: Re: Updates for Manston Airport
Date: 01 September 2023 18:48:56

[Have understood this is asking for feedback for or against the airport reopening? If so
please see below].

There will be direct and indirect benefit by opening the airport for employment,
businesses, contractors, transport infrastructure and connections to other cities, travel,
tourism, generating taxes and increased council funding, more expenditure, and many
other positive knock on effects that build over time. It appears many people are getting
behind the idea of a green sustainable airport for Manston, with minimal negative impact
through innovation and technology advancement so in the medium to long term, Manston
and Kent could be poised to lead Regionally, Nationally and Globally.

On Fri, 1 Sept 2023, 18:15 NI Mail Distribution,
<ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> wrote:

TR020002: Manston Airport Updates
Hi Jonathan Pearson

The Department for Transport has issued a consultation letter
(PDF, 107KB) seeking comments from the Applicant and all
Interested Parties.

Please respond to ManstonAirport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
by 8 September 2023.

The responses from the consultation which closed on 25 August
2023 have been published.

See Manston Airport for more information.

You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to project
updates.

You can unsubscribe from these updates anytime by clicking
unsubscribe or copy and paste the link below into your browser.
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Please note we are now using GOV. ​UK Notify as our mail service
so these updates are sent from a different mail address. There are
no other changes to these notifications and you will continue to
receive updates as before.

Note: Please do not reply to this message as it was sent from a
notification-only address that doesn’t accept incoming messages.
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